
 

 

30 November 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Re: Announcements via the Class Charts Parent App and Parents’ Evening 
 
We have been using the Class Charts system at Hayes Primary School since 2016.  
 
As a parent, you are able to access the Class Charts system using your own account linked to your child. 
When you log in, you will be able to view the number of green points awarded and see their up-to-
date attendance. 
 
Announcements 
A recent update to the Class Charts system also allows you to receive ‘announcements’ about your 
child’s work in school. This means that teachers will be able to share pictures of specific pieces of work 
with you at home. We hope that this will give you the opportunity to celebrate your child’s successes 
at school. 
 
Your child will be bringing home a letter containing their unique access code this week. If you have 
previously registered for the Class Charts App, you do not need to do this again. 
 
Parents’ evening 
As we are unable to facilitate parents’ evening in the same way this year, between now and the 
Christmas Holidays, we will be sending some examples of your child’s work home via the 
announcement function on Class Charts. You should expect to receive one post with an individual 
piece of work and one whole class post. 
 
Moving forwards, the announcement function will be used on an ad hoc basis to recognise and 
celebrate your child’s work as and when work it is appropriate. 
 
Attached is a guide that we have created for using the Class Charts parent app. 
 
We hope that this will provide you with more opportunities to share in your children’s successes at 
school and strengthen our partnership between home and school. 
 

Yours sincerely  

 
Mr Vitarana 
Headteacher 
 


